
 
 
 
                       Wednesday, March 25, 2020 
 

Sub: Lockdown of 21 days from 25.03.2020 enforced by Central Government due to 
prevention and spreading of COVID-19. 

 
 

We wish to inform you that the company has been monitoring the events on the ground closely in 
wake of the outbreak of the corona virus (COVID -19) pandemic and has been taking series of 
actions to ensure safety and health of all our employees and also to ensure compliance with 
various directives being issued by the Centre/State/ Municipal Authorities.  
 
In view of the nationwide lockdown for a period of 21 days starting from 25th March, 2020 
enforced by the Government of India to prevent and spreading of the COVID-19. We would like 
to inform you that, our Registered Office and Plant will be materially impacted due to the said 
shutdown until the lockdown is lifted by the Central Government and the expected financial 
impact of this lockdown is not ascertainable at this stage and the company will update about 
further developments.  
 
Since we also manufacture PET Bottles for Medicines and Sanitizers, we may start the partial 
production for these essential goods if ordered by our buyers. The same, if happened, will be 
intimated to you accordingly. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Vinayak Polycon International Limited 

Sd/- 
Vikram Baid 
Whole time Director and Chief Financial Officer 
DIN: 00217347 
Contact No.: 9829010300 

 


